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February = Kindness 
Month 

We have had a wonderful 
month of kindness and some 
special recognition for some of 
our students.  Thank you Ms. 
Oriana for organizing this 
special month for us to remind 
us what is really important in 
life.

Thai Knowledge Bowl 
Thank you to the Thai department and the 
students for their handwork in the Thai 
Knowledge Bowl this year.  Awards to come!

Thank you Teachers! 
Last Wednesday was a very special day at TCIS.  
It was Teacher Appreciation Day, Korean Day, 
and the HS student council started a carnival 
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Tuesday - Feb. 28th 
LS ESLR Assembly (360) 

7:30 
Collaborative Workers 
First grade performs 

Thursday - March 2nd 
Dr. Seuss’s Birthday 

Wear silly sox and crazy 
hats to school *Special 

activities in the library to 
celebrate 

Friday - March 10th 
Lower School Talent Show 

Thursday - March 16th 
End of Quarter 3 

Friday - March 17th 
No school conferences 

PK-KG Teacher led 
1-4 Student led 

(More information 
included) 

Tuesday, March 28th 
LS ESLR Assembly (360) 

7:30 
Responsible Global 

Participants 
Grade 2 and PK4 perform 

Friday, March 31st 
No Uniform Day 
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fundraiser of fun.  Thank you for all you do 
teachers and for the amazing efforts and 

thought behind this extra special day.  I love the 
way it linked into our Kindness month theme 
and curriculum.

Talent Show Coming Soon 

Auditions are underway and the show will take 
place on Friday, March 10th.  Thank you to the 
JC led by Mr. Joseph for organizing this amazing 
showcase of LS talent.  We can’t wait!

Questions, Comments, Concerns, 
Compliments 

I am still out of the office but feel free to 

email me at hannah.hartman@tcis.ac.th  or 
please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Natt or 
Mr. Tom in the Lower School Office if you 
need anything.
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Our canteen is now 
air conditioned so 

please remember to 
keep the doors 

closed. 

Any student 
incidents that occur 
should be reported 
to an adult on duty 
and the classroom 
teachers.  Safety is 

our number one 
priority!

Reminders
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Art Award Winners 

Thank you to Ms. Cream and our Art Winners!
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Watch out! LS Kindness is contagious 
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Second Step Update from Ms. Oriana 

See the translated letter below for the next step in second step!
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